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March 31, 2020 
 
 
The Finance & Long-Range Planning Committee (F&LRP) met in February.  The 
Committee reviewed all Q2 2019-2020 Financial Reports.  All were in found to be 
in order.   
 
F&P recommends that subcommittee be formed to develop a per capita dues 
increase, with a final decision to be made by August 2020. After August 2020, 
sales and promotion of the increase will proceed until voted upon by the delegates 
in either May 2021 or May 2022. 
 
We also reviewed our terms as Representatives for our Districts.  My term as 
district 13-OH3 expires 06/30/2022.  I was again elected as Vice Chair for the next 
lionistic year. 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
PDG Lion Carol Lester 
Finance & Long-Range Planning Rep 


